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*RSP First day of school is 8/9/17.
*RSP was officially awarded Alternative Program of Distinction for 2017 in June.  Thank you for your continued support and collaboration.  
*Collaboration with NKU’s education department; provided PD for staff on 8/4/17.
*Collaboration with NKU’s social work department; provided PD for staff on Trauma and Mindfulness on 8/7/17
*Ms. Hellmann provided training on IEP updates 8/3/17  
*RSP welcomes new Campbell County SRO, Officer Lucas to our team.  
*Administration with the volunteer time from members of Hickory Grove created a teacher resource work room and completed some ‘updated’ painting to areas of the building.  
*Thank you to Lynlee (and help) for their time to also provide updated painting to areas of the building as well.  
*RSP starts the year with new faces and excited to welcome our students.  




